OFFICE OF THE DEAN ACADEMIC AFFAIRS
% NATIONAL INSTITTUE OF TECHNOLOGY SRINAGAR

No: NIT/DAA/23/607
Dated: 30.10.2023
NOTICE

Dated: 30-10-2023

All the students of 5" semester (admission batch 2021) and 7™ semester

(admission batch 2020) are advised to reach the Common Hall of the Institute at
5:00 PM on 31-10-2023 (Tuesday).

The Director desires to interact with the students of these batches during 5:00
PM to 6:00 PM on the said date.

\» u)—}
Prof. a}i hafi Mir
(Dean Academic Affairs)

Copy to:
1. Dean students’ welfare for information and organization of venue please.
2. Heads of the Engineering Departments for information to students please.
3. Chairperson Computer Services Centre with a request to upload the notice
on the Institute website.
4. PS to Director for information of the Director please
Concerned File.
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